
January 15, 2021  
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
 
After collaboration with the Board of Education, we are re-starting our hybrid, in-person learning 
schedule on Tuesday, January 19, 2021.  For this week only, Group A students will attend in-
person learning on Tuesday, January 19, and Wednesday, January 20. Group B will attend on 
Thursday, January 21, and Friday, January 22.   
 
 
Thereafter, the half-day, in-person schedule remains the same as it was prior to the remote-
learning model.  Student groups would either go to school in-person on Monday and Tuesday or 
Thursday and Friday, between the hours of 7:25 am and 11:45 am. This is a half-day, in-person 
schedule, where four periods run each day.  On the days where students do not see their class 
teacher in-person, but that class period still meets, students will log into their computer and 
participate in “live-streaming” instruction.  Students will still be required to complete any 
assignments on Google classroom each day.    
 
 
Teachers will offer remote extra-academic help to students after 12:35 pm on Monday, 
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday.  
 
 
ALL students will continue to log into their computers on Wednesday for remote, yet live, 
instruction, as it has been; the school day ends at 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday.   
 
 
Students who continue to learn remotely will participate in remote “streamed” instruction from 
the classroom teacher directly. Students learning remotely will be required to log into their 
classes each day, each period, at the direction of their teachers. 
 
 
Morning transportation pick-up times remain the same.  Students will be going to school two 
half-days a week. All students will exit the school at 11:45 am.  The 1:00 pm athletic bus service 
will continue to transport students from home back to school, if students request this service 
through their vice-principal or their coach.    
  
You will receive additional information from the schools in the coming days. For more 
information, please visit our website www.bhprsd.org.  
 

http://www.bhprsd.org/

